CHRISTCHURCH ART GALLERY: PROGRESS REPORT

The Committee received a report from Mark Noonan (Project Co-ordinator) on progress with the new
art gallery.

The Project Co-ordinator advised that the remaining contingency sum amounted to $1,192,912. The
Committee decided that an amount of $600,000 be set aside from the remaining contingency sum,
and that the Project Co-ordinator be instructed to seek the prior approval of the Committee before any
future variations or other costs were met from the $600,000 set aside.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


